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To: Chair of Metrolinx <Chair@metrolinx.com>
Subject: RE: Deputation for Board Meeting on Dec. 2, 2021
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EXPEDITEUR EXTERNE: Ne cliquez sur aucun lien et n'ouvrez aucune piece jointe a moins qu'ils ne proviennent d’'un expéditeur
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Hello Mr. Wright & Mr. Verster,
This letter is regarding the board meeting on Dec. 2, 2021 at 12:00PM EST.

As businesses open up in the downtown core and Metrolinx looks to encourage residents to take
transit once again, are there considerations being made to reintroduce the co-fare with the TTC?

The co-fare would provide redundancy in the transit system and allow more lower income residents
who moved out of the city during the pandemic to commute to necessary jobs in the downtown
core. As inflation rises, adding a co-fare option would make a huge difference in commuter's cost of
living. As recent graduates, current students, and young professionals in the city, these cost of living
savings have a large impact on long-term wellbeing (student debt repayments, rent, etc.). We would
greatly appreciate it if this could be discussed in the upcoming board meeting on December 2nd.

If you would like to discuss this further, please do not hesitate to contact us at
voicefortransit@gmail.com.

Thank you,

Faizan Ahmed

Ozora Amin

Devan Moura
Jean-Francois Obregon

A Voice for Transit Team

Twitter: @voicefortransit
Instagram: @voicefortransityyz
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